

10th September 2025

YEAR 6 INFORMATION LETTER - SEPTEMBER 2025

Dear parents/ carers,

This letter is to update you on what we are learning and focussing on in year 6 over the next half term.

Staff

Emma Young	Year Group Manager and PPA cover
Sharmina Begum	61 Class Teacher
Sarah Ali	6C Class Teacher
Natasha Morson	6E Class Teacher
Kim Docherty Shahni Kaur	Classroom teaching assistants

Physical Education:

Year 6 swimming lessons start on **Monday 15th September 2025**. Please ensure your child has the <u>appropriate</u> swimwear for the lesson. Any questions, please speak to your child's class teacher.

Homework and Reading

Homework will be handed out on a Friday and is due on Tuesday.

- 1) Weekly spelling words to learn. Please help your child learn to spell their words in whatever way you like. Pupils will be tested in class.
- **2) Maths.** Pupils will be set maths work to consolidate learning from the week. KS2 will also continue to have access to the online 'Times Table Rockstar' programme.



- 3) Handwriting. All pupils will receive handwriting practice sheets every Friday.
- **4) Reading.** Reading comprehensions will be sent home every Friday. Pupils should read at home every night for at least 20 minutes but we will no longer be asking for this to be recorded in reading logs. Pupils will be bringing books home from their class library. Please continue to read with your child, or listen to them read and to ask questions about what they have read. Your child can also access reading plus online.

<u>Upcoming dates:</u>

- Parent/Information Meeting Friday 19th September at 3:10pm
- Citizenship Workshop Thursday 2nd October 2025
- Residential information meeting Friday 17th October at 3:10pm

Yours faithfully,

Emma Young Assistant Principal UKS2